
 

Jakeman Nursery School  
Christmas Party 

  
Thursday 16th December 2021 

 
This is a very different period of time due to COVID 19 and where we would normally 
be welcoming all our families to take part in this day we are sadly not able to do so 
this year. We will, however, endeavor to make this a memorable time for our 
children. 
  
There will be: 
                                                                                                    
                        Puppet Show                                            Arts and Crafts 
 

                                                                
 
 
                     Party Food                                                   Games   

                                                                                                                                                       

And not forgetting a very special visitor! Ho Ho Ho   

 
 
There will be no full day session (9:00am – 3:pm) on this day. You need to book 
either a morning session or afternoon session with your child’s teacher. If you are a 
working parent, please let your child’s teacher know so provision can be provided. 

 
 
Session Times 

 
Morning party session 9:00am – 11:00am 
Afternoon session 1:00pm – 3:00pm 

 
Thank you 


